



## Spanish food



Do you like tasty food? Do you like to try new kinds of food all around the world? If your answer was yes and yes, continue reading.

Today we are going to talk about Spanish food, very typical in the Mediterranean sea and also one of the most tasty in Europe. Spain is in the south west of Europe and very near Africa. But... Better if we start talking about some of the typical food there!

-Migas: they are made of flour and it's like bread. Their shape is irregular and normally, it's circular. They are very tasty and there are many types of migas there: manchegas, gachasmigas, andaluzas, extremeñas, etc. You can eat it with lots of things like pepper, sausages, grapes, chocolate, etc. It depends if you want them salty or sweet.

-Paella: paella is very typical in Spain and, specially in the Mediterranean sea. People often eat paella on Sundays and also in Summer, near the beaches or with the family at home. There are many types (with vegetables, with fish, with shellfish, with chicken, with turkey...) and it's made of rice.

-Tapas: tapas are also one of the most emblematic foods in Spain. They are made of bread and it has things above: salad, tomatoes, anchovy, cheese, etc.

-Gazpacho: gazpacho is like a tomato soup or like tomatoes juice. Spanish people often drink it in Summer.

Now, it's your choice... Which one do you want to eat?



● Now, answer the questions:

- Which one is like a tomato soup?
- Write the names of the types of migas that are in Spain.
- Look at the pictures and describe the second one.
- Where is Spain?
- What ingredients are in a paella?
- Where does Spanish people usually have paella?
- Which one do you want to taste?